The mission of Garden County Schools is to develop individuals who will meet the challenges of a diverse society.

GARDEN COUNTY SCHOOLS' BUDGET HEARING MINUTES

(Pending September Board Approval)

A public hearing to review the proposed 2017-18 budget took place in the Board Room on Monday, September 4, 2017, at Garden County High School, Oshkosh, NE.

Present were: President Randy Stanczyk, Vice-president Richard Paisley, Treasurer Mike Fischer, Secretary Andrea Lake, Members: Matt Ardissono, Kelly Reece, and Superintendent Paula Sissel

- 1. The public hearing was called to order by President Stanczyk at 6:32 PM for the purposes of hearing support, opposition, criticism, suggestions, or observations of patrons relating to the proposed 2017-18 budget.
- 2. Open meeting law guidelines, posted on east wall in room, were brought to the attention of all by President Stanczyk.
- 3. Superintendent Sissel presented the land valuation trend, lid computation requirements, explained budget authority, cash reserves, and shared the proposed 2017-18 budget.
- 4. There being no public comment, the hearing was closed at 6:48 PM by President Stanczyk, with no decisions being made.

The next regular meeting follows the hearing to set the final tax request for the 2017-18 budget scheduled for Noon on September 11, 2017 in the Garden County High School Board Room.